
 

   

 

 

 

 

Date: 10th of April 2018 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

ANIC Strongly Condemns the Recent Chemical 
Attacks on the Innocent Syrian Civilians in the 

City of Douma 
 

 
The Australian National Imams Council (ANIC) once again condemns in 
the strongest terms, the recent troubling reports of another chemical 
attack on the Syrian people, this time one which has targeted a hospital 
in Douma, Syria. Reliable reports indicate that there have been a 
significantly high number of casualties as a result of such unwavering 
barbarity. It is imperative that there be an immediate response on behalf 
of the Australian government as well as the wider global community. The 
Assad regime and its backers must be held accountable. 
 
The Australian National Imams Council (ANIC) is extremely concerned 
over the little reaction by the international community over this, and 
previous, horrendous attacks.  
 
The Australian National Imams Council (ANIC) calls upon the 
international community, in particular Australia, to take a stronger stance 
against the Syrian regime and its allies and adopt necessary sanctions 
until the Syrian crisis is resolved. 
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